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The online version of the original article can be found under doi:10.

1007/s10551-013-2035-1.

S. Gunz (&)

School of Accounting and Finance, University of Waterloo,

Waterloo, ON, Canada

e-mail: sgunz@uwaterloo.ca

L. Thorne

Schulich School of Business, York University, Toronto, ON,

Canada

e-mail: lthorne@schulich.yorku.ca

123

J Bus Ethics (2015) 126:167

DOI 10.1007/s10551-014-2096-9

http://dx.doi.org/10.1007/s10551-013-2035-1
http://dx.doi.org/10.1007/s10551-013-2035-1
http://dx.doi.org/10.1007/s10551-013-2035-1
http://dx.doi.org/10.1007/s10551-013-2035-1

	Erratum to: Introduction to the Special Issue on Tone at the Top
	Erratum to: J Bus Ethics DOI 10.1007/s10551-013-2035-1


